
From: registrar
To:
Subject: EB-2017-0049 FW: Letter of Comment - 
Date: June 2, 2017 4:52:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-02-17 4:30 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Peter Murphy

-- Company --
Macdonald Steel

-- Comments --
How much more money can you take from your customers before they just start heating with wood or
oil again. Solar power is going to become affordable at some time and then you will be out of
business!!! Hopefully this is sooner than later. I am aware of your legal obligations regarding shutting
down personal utilities before the LEGAL dates and you have cut off people ILLEGALLY and without
regard to the health and welfare of your customers. I sincerely hope that the Government STOPS this
application in its tracks before we the people are forced into a choice of utilities or food. Find a way
internally to CUT COSTS for INCREASED PROFITS. Your inability to operate a profitable business doesn't
give you the right to raise rates at the detriment of customers. Why are your delivery costs escalating
yearly? Figure out this problem and reduce your costs.

-- Attachment --
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